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A HEARTY "WELCOME BACK" TO ALL 

With another summer fled- -or at least fleeing- -it is the Faculty Bulletin's pleasant 
task to say "Welcome!" to one and all . Although our 85th session does not start 
officially until next Monday, the campus has been jumping for a week as everyone 
rushed to get ready . 

As per usual, the new year looks like our "biggest and best" yet what with another 
record enrollment (6155 last fall) and an alltime high in faculty (around 200 regulars). 
We'll put three brand new buildings into service and the new library grows apace. A 
big year . 

Especially welcome are the 41 new faculty and staff members (see below) . We're 
delighted to have them in the "family" and know they will make top contributions in the 
coming months. 

OoooooOoooooO 

ORIENTATION MEETING AT 9 A. M. SATURDAY 

For the first time, a general pre-registration meeting of the Faculty is planned. It 
will be held in the Faculty Center (second floor of the Ad Building) starting at 9 a. m . 
and will go until about 12:30 p. m. Vice President D . Ray Lindley will preside and 
President M . E. Sadler will give the main talk. Everyone is expected. 

Those due to attend are: All old faculty members, all new faculty members, all 
teaching fellows, all staff members in administrative posts (new and old). The hard­
working office personnel will not be expected to attend . All faculty folks on the Eve­
ning College staff have been invited and many are planning to attend. They'll be 
most welcome. 

Subjects to be discussed include "The TCU Story," "Development Program," "Faculty 
and the Business Office," "Select Series Program," "Faculty Social Life," "Student 
Life," "The Library," "Admissions . " Dr. Lindley will speak on "Objectives and 
Organization" of the University. 

The deans of our eight schools and colleges will outline their work briefly and then 
introduce all new staff members. If all goes well, the new Faculty Handbook and 
other materials will be distributed. And oh yes, there'll be a coffee break at 10:30 
complete with doughnuts from Logan Ware's new machine in the Snack Bar. 

All-in-all, it will be a most informative and interesting program. Everyone is asked 
to arrive BEFORE starting time so things can get under way promptly. See you then. 
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THIS YEAR'S FACULTY LUNCHEON PLAN 

Once more, faculty folks will not have to "fight lines" in the general cafeteria . Each 
noon on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday and Friday, meals will be served in the Fac­
ulty Center with everyone paying cafeteria prices for the items of food they select . It 
is hoped that many more of our people will take advantage of this opportunity this 
year . Guests are welcome too. 

On Wednesday noons, we'll again hold our general faculty luncheons in the ballroom 
of Student Center . The dates are Sept. 25; Oct. 2, 9, 16, 23, 30; Nov. 6, 13, 20, 
27; Dec . 4, 11; Jan . 8, 15, for the fall semester . That's 14 luncheons and for those 
who wish to buy "season tickets" at the first meeting, the price will be only $11. 50-­
or 82~ if our arithmetic is correct. It's a good deal, especially when you know that 
We've arranged to show movies of all our football games at these affairs. Otherwise, 
there's no "program." 

For those who do not want season tickets to the Wednesday feeds, the price will be $1 
each week. That's also true for guests who will be most welcome throughout the 
Year . Everyone who can should take part . 

############## 

!i._EW FACULTY AND STAFF FOLKS 

As we go to press, there are some 41 new faculty and staff members this year . 
Others may be added. Right now, the list is: 

GENERAL STAFF--Rev. James A . Farrar, director of religious activities; Clyde 
(Rabbit) McDowell, baseball coach and athletic ticket manager; Eugene B. McCluney, 
asst . Dean of Men; Mrs. Zuma P . Davis✓ and Mrs. Jerry Briscoe, dormitory 
hostesses. 

LIBRARY STAFF- -Mrs. Nell Van Zandt Ornee, chief circulation librarian; Joann 
Karges, order librarian; Betty Jean Hammack✓ and Ruth S . Wassenich, assistant 
librarians . 

ADDRAN COLLEGE--John Warren Smith, asst. prof. of English; Ben H . Procter, 
inst . in history; Edward Heuer, asso. prof. of geology; Russell Faulkner, asst. 
Prof. of biology; William H. Watson, Jr., asst. prof. of chemistry; Dr. Max B. 
Haddick, asst. prof. of journalism; Dr. Paul G. Wassenich,✓ asso. prof. of 
religion; Lt. Col. Ardeen E. Sanders~ prof. of Air Science; Lt . Col. Eugene A . 
Watts, prof. of Mil. Science and Tactics; Edward L . Cannan, asst. prof. of 
history; Dr . Ernest S. Barratt~ prof. of psychology; Richard M . Lincoln, asst. 
Prof. of French; Dr. Dorothy P. Clarke of Ireland, visiting professor of history; 
Mrs. Nell Robinson, inst. in home economics; Mrs . John A. Messinge , inst. in 
mathematics. 

SCHOOL OF FINE ARTS--James L . Wozniak, asst. prof. of art; Henry E. 
Hammack, inst. in theatre; David L. Mathen , inst. in speech; Virginia Ogg~ inst. 
in art; Anita Brunson, inst. in bassoon; Marcel Dandois, instructor in oboe. 

-MORE-
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SCHOOL OF BUSINESS--Dr . Kenneth W . Herrick, prof. of insurance; Mrs . Ruth 
O'Steen, inst. in business; Mrs. Helen Balch Hickey, inst . in secretarial science . 

SCHOOL OF EDUCATION- -Dr . J . W. Standifer, asso . prof. of health and P. E . ; 
Herbert F. LaGrone, asso. prof. of education; Mrs. Joesph A . Fisher, inst. in 
education; Mrs. Caroline Locke, inst. in education; Miss Millicent Keeble, inst . in 
education. 

HARRIS COLLEGE OF NURSING--Miss Boonie Ford, asst. prof. of nursing; Mrs. 
W. P . Burch, instructor . 

Evening College also has some fine new teachers and a complete list will be published 
in the near future . It is indeed wonderful to have all these fine new people on campus . 
Let's make 'em feel at home . 

*************** 

DON'T FORGET TO GET THAT PARKING STICKER 

Under the new regulations, everyone parking cars on campus must get a new "permit" 
sticker each fall . They can be obtained in the campus Security Office in the basement 
of the Ad Building. With the parking problem getting tougher each year, let's all do 
our part by setting a good example for the students, not only by getting those stickers 
r _ight away but by observing all the rules very carefully . 

############## 

ROOM FOR RENT 

Anybody need a room? Mrs. Ralph B. Lozo of 2731 Forest Park Blvd. (WA 7-0701 
after 4: 30 p . m.) has a southeast bedroom, private entrance and bath, all new 
furniture for $40 a month . For studept or teacher. 

II II II II II II " II II 

GET THOSE FEETBALL TICKETS 

Faculty athletic books may be picked up in the Business Office now. With the opening 
game here Saturday night week, Sept . 21, it is hoped everyone will move in this area 
at once . 

After getting the booklets of coupons, you take them to the athletic office in the 
Stadium and exchange for actual game tickets . Under our rules, regular fulltime 
staff members receive two tickets to each game (if married) . Parttime faculty 
members may secure one athletic book without charge and may purchase a second for 
husband or wife if desired. 
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